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The Youth Newsletter is back for 2021!  The first practice of 
the new year is scheduled for Sunday, March 7th.  The 
reasoning behind the schedule change is a hunter safety 
course from March 11th-13th.  This is a great reminder for 
any participants that have not received their hunter safety 
card to register for the class as soon as possible.  Firearm 
season is officially over and we hope that everyone got a 
chance to go out and put their YHEC training to the test.
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If any reader would like to make any suggestions or 
ideas for articles email me at 
alexander.bokelman@gmail.com
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